Roads, Water and Sewer Report 9-12-2017

Road patching was completed with a focus on most of the deteriorating areas. Completion of patching will occur next summer. Road maintenance will resume in October addressing drainage and vegetation encroachment.

Water system maintenance, including valve inspection, will begin in late October into early November. Some association valve boxes have been buried by actions of the home owners. Please check your association controlled shut-off valve box to assure it is accessible prior to the inspection period. If you need assistance in locating your valve box, call Dennis 775-635-3545. These valve boxes should be accessible in order to operate the valves in an emergency. Debris removal behind the water tank will happen in November. Cleaning and repair of the water tank will be scheduled when we have the materials to repair the epoxy and sealant.

The sewer manholes will be inspected with the valves.

Dennis Jamason